
PSB-01-2020, Attachment 2 
 

Townsend Community Policing 

Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 20, 2020 

 

Police Services Board Members: 

 

Reviewing the past year, we conclude that we had another excellent year with the 

Townsend Community Policing Committee. 

 

We held a number of activities that were very well received by the people of Townsend. 

 

In the year coming up we are planning again our (annual) pancake Breakfast which is a 

fundraising event. 

 

In September, we are planning another Family Day Barbeque. In 2019, despite non-

favourable weather the day went over very well. 

 

We are also planning a community clean-up again. 

 

In all these events, we work closely together with Townsend Community Church as well 

as with the Townsend Lions Club.  

 

They share their premises for our events and meetings which is greatly appreciated. 

 

So please receive attached our 2019-2020 Funding Request. 

 

We thank you, in advance, for your contribution and if you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to contact Jan Hoogendoorn (Treasurer) by e-mail at 

or by phone at . 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

Jan Hoogendoorn 

(Treasurer) 
 


